THANK OU HOSPITAL STAFF

Dear Hospital Staff,

It seems I have been sick my entire life, beginning with being diagnosed with hydrocephalus in 1962. Soon after I married my sweetheart, Connie, we faced tough news. I was diagnosed with a disease that destroyed my lungs. After eight years of failing health, daily oxygen treatments and a grim outlook, I received a life-saving, double lung transplant in 2003. Thanks to that donor's lungs and the care and compassion of the doctors, nurses and hospital staff, we now share a happy, active life, enjoying time with our children, grandchildren and dog. We enjoy spreading the word about donation and showing everyone tangible proof that transplants truly do save lives!



Gary & Connie

I could never begin to thank all the doctors, nurses and hospital staff who have been involved in my care over the past 52 years. In every hospital I have been in over the years, the staff has gone beyond measure to see that I was comfortable and improving. I know I was probably not the easiest patient they ever had to deal with but that never stopped them from doing their job with a smile on their face. I hope you all know just how much I appreciate your service and for always being kind to my family as well.

Sincerely,
Gary Singleton
Double Lung Recipient

